Minutes of the extra meeting of the SPS Committee — Thursday 29" June 2006 at Wyndings

Simon Emblen in the chair

1) Meeting was called to discuss two topics.
a) Comments in the Dorset Echo 22 June

b) To respond to the Fayre Committee suggestion of running a further event to raise
funds using left over items from the Fayre on 25" June.

2) It would appear that no committee members knew that the planning application for the
third house in Mission Hall Lane was to be brought before the Planning committee on 21%
June. Understood that supporters attending were John Allen, Jane Stedman, Karen
Albin, Audrey McCready and the developer.

3) JS tabled a draft letter for discussion. A letter to be written to Richard Burgess enquiring
if the procedure used was correct with a 2™ application in process whilst we had been
advised of an appeal date and the apparent lack of attention to the objections of the SPS.
A further letter to be sent to the Chairman of the Planning Committee to complain of the
comments made by Councillor Farrell at the Planning meeting that denigrated the
Society, and we should demand an apology.

4) Victorian Fayre Sara reported, in spite of the rain, that the Tombola stall still made £480,
62% of previous profit but with an estimated attendance of only 32%. She reported that
they Fayre committee was planning to hold a cream tea and sale of bric-a-brac etc on 15"
July. TH reported the activities planned for the Village plan open day but agreed that both
events could run together with cross advertising of the two events. JL suggested that as
the Tombola prizes had been donated as Tombola prizes they should not just be sold at a
stall but instead a further Tombola stall should be run. Meeting agreed. Simon
organising.

Date of next meeting — Changed to 20" July at Wyndings at 7.30 pm
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Sent by e-mail on 3™ July

Simon would appreciate a tombola session at Wyndings at 3.00 on Friday 14th July to
complete the labelling etc for Saturday 15th.

I will not be available on Saturday. I will deliver barrel, handle and Workmate
(stand); Simon has the leather bag.

All will be welcome at Wyndings on 14th at 3.00.

Regards

John




